September 13, 1967

~The City Council and the Planning Commission mat in & combined sessfon
with the foilowing in sttendance: Mayor Housen, Counciimen Stevens, Braman,
Dintamen, Tatone and DFfesen; Commissoners Huibert, Cutsforth, Newton and
Zieg; City Superintendent Cox, City Recorder Richardson and the secretary.

Items jointly discussed were as follows:

McCurty subdivision proposal, A preliminary plot was presented for Planning
Commission approval., After discussfon, motion was made by Newton, seconded
by Cutsforth, that further consideratbn of the plat be postponed until the
regular meeting of the planning commission, that Mr. McCurty's presence be
requested and that he make available to the Commission any information he
has that leads him to believe he can get access to the logging road.

Street naming ordinance. Myra Veston and John Nieland of the special
committee to prepare Ordinance 504 naming and designating titles of streets
within Canby explained the proposed ordinance to the council and commission.
A petition was presented by John Tatone on behalf of the residents along
Memorial Drive requesting that title be retained rather than a change to Hoe
Avenue, and it appeared a compromise to Memorfal Avenus could be made. After
discussion, chairman Hulbert suggested and Mayor Housen agreed the Commission
would consider the ordinance xwdl at more length at its next meeting and make
its recommendatfon to the Council.

Discussion was had on the drainage of North Anita Strest ¥ Inspiration Park
not in compliance with xamkmgxmxsimames city requirements, Suggestions were
requiring a bond of the developer, that a definite course of action should
be available, and that the ordinance committee might find the solution,

Canby's 75th Anniversary was discussed. Mr. Nieland mentioned that Canby was
actually platted and named in 1871 and perhbaps a &8 Cantennial cefebration
would be in order,

Also discussed by the Council and Commission were change of ownership of a
pre-existing use requiring reversion of use according to zohéing map; church
services in a private home; extension of North Knott Street through Gaglfardi
property; tree trimming policy and ordinsnce, and extension of Milk Creek
water right application; with no affirmative action being taken,

There being no further business to come before themeeting, fka Chairman
Hulbert adjourndd the meeting at 12;13 P,M,

@Wit ted,
Dorothy S. Petterson
Secretary to Commission




